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Dear Parents/Carers

I am delighted to be writing to you about an up and coming trip we have planned for our Year 1/2 children. On
Thursday 9* January 2025, we are planning to take the children to Yorkshire Wildlife Park in Doncaster. This will
link directly to the children’s topic for the Spring 1 half term of ‘Rumble in the Jungle’. Whilst at Yorkshire Wildlife
Park the children will take part in an ‘Aren’t Animals Amazing” workshop, a hands on education session where the
children will gain a greater appreciation and understanding of animals. They will observe and touch a range of
animal artefacts such as skulls, claws, feathers and at least one live animal. The children will also have the
opportunity in small groups to explore Yorkshire Wildlife Park, observing first-hand the exciting animals they have
to offer. I am sure you will agree this will be a fantastic day out for the children which will help them with their

learning back at school.

We are planning that the trip will be a slightly longer day for the children. We are planning to leave school at
9:00am and return for between 3:00pm and 3:30pm (depending on traffic). This is to ensure that the children
have plenty of time to see everything Yorkshire Wildlife Park has to offer. We will travel to Doncaster by coach
which will be fully equipped with seat belts.

Children will need to be dressed in school uniform and dressed appropriately for the weather (winter coat and
jumper). All children will need a packed lunch and a water bottle to stay hydrated. Please do not send children
with sweets or fizzy drinks in their packed lunch. Every child in Year 1/2 is entitled to order a free packed lunch
from school. Please order using the form below circling which type of sandwich is required.

Children will not need to bring any money with them on the trip.

At Carlinghow Academy, we are always committed to supporting parents/carers with the cost of such visits and
therefore have heavily subsidised this trip using school funds. We are requesting a £17 voluntary contribution per
child towards the cost of this trip which is payable via your Arbor account. If we do not receive sufficient
contributions, then unfortunately the trip may not be able to go ahead. Please ensure the below slip reply is
completed by Friday 6* December 2024 and payment is made no later than Friday 6" December 2024 also.

Yours sincerely

Mrs M Fishwick
Principal
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the Year 1/2 trip to Yorkshire Wildlife Park.

Please circle a lunch option below:
- I will provide my child with a packed lunch on the day in a disposable bag
- I would like to order my child a free packed lunch from school. (circle) Ham / Egg / Tuna/ Cheese
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